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February 28, 1985 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Kermit: 

I am very sorry for this delay in answering your 

nice letter of November 21st. Just had a back -log 

of work, and things were piling un on me. 

It was interesting to note that we we rr coming in 

loud and clear on the evening of November the 20th. 

We seldom receive word from a DX ' er in your Hart of 

the country. I have a Hammarlund HQ -150 -they are 

flne receivers. 

In checking over our logs- found that you were correct 

in what you loged for that evening. 

Thanks very much for writing- and keep up the good work 

and keep listening to W M M L (A Mel Tillis station). 

Best of luck. 
J. C. Burns, C. E. 


